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Dear Planning Commission Members:

We, as a community, need and deserve access to quality services.

Thle current local infrastructure is insufficient for our current and projected needs.

Please make possible a plan or priority of updating our emergency response infrastructure.

Areas and equipment for training, coordinating, maintenance, water storage, response staging,
communications, and administration are current needs for many local fire departments.

Thank you for your consideration.

Health, wealth, happiness.
Carlon LaMont






